Aviles Pineiro, Gretchen

From: Dryer, David

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 7:55 AM
To: Aviles Pineiro, Gretchen

Subject: FW: Monroe-Glenway Crossing Guard

From: Hatfield, Meagan

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 7:30 AM

To: Aaron Crandall <aaron.crandall@yahoo.com>; Dryer, David <DDryer@cityofmadison.com>; Eric Lewandowski
<eclewandow@aol.com>; Grant Foster <grantxyz@gmail.com>; Kemble, Rebecca <district18@cityofmadison.com>;
Mark Bennett <mail.markbennett@gmail.com>; McGuigan, Patrick <PMcGuigan@cityofmadison.com>; Michael Rewey
<hiwayman@chorus.net>; Monks, Anne <AMonks@cityofmadison.com>; Ross, Arthur <ARoss@cityofmadison.com>;
Sally Lehner <sa_lehner@hotmail.com>; Skidmore, Paul <district9@cityofmadison.com>; Susan DeVos
<devos@ssc.wisc.edu>; Trowbridge, David <DTrowbridge@cityofmadison.com>; Zellers, Ledell
<district2@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: FW: Monroe-Glenway Crossing Guard

Hello, All:

Alder Zellers wanted me to pass along this correspondence. I've also added it to the Legistar file, along with the two
other emails you received last night.

Thank you,

Meagan Hatfield

Program Assistant 2

City of Madison Parking Utility
30 W. Mifflin; Suite 900

PO Box 2986

Madison, W1 53701-2986
(608) 267-8750
mhatfield@cityofmadison.com

From: Michael Thalasinos <mthalasinos@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 10:22 PM

To: All Alders

Subject: Monroe-Glenway Crossing Guard

General Information
Name: Michael Thalasinos
Address: 601 Chapman
City: Madison

State: WI

ZIP: 53711

Phone:



Work Phone:
Email: mthalasinos@gmail.com
Should we contact you?: Yes

Message:

Dear City Alders,

I would like to state my support for the crossing guard at Monroe and Glenway. | am a father of a 2nd grader
attending Thoreau Elementary School and our daughter began walking to school this year with other kids in our
neighborhood. There are several dozen kids in the Dudgeon Monroe neighborhood that are beginning to age
into this period of life, and | know my neighbors are hoping for their children to partake in this time honored
tradition of walking to school. Traffic appears to have increased at Monroe and Glenway, making right turns
and left arrow turns more confusing and dangerous for motorists and our children. Factoring in the chaos of the
upcoming Monroe Street reconstruction and subsequent increase in traffic, a crossing guard seems vital. | hope
you will agree to maintain this funding or at the very least consider alternatives that will keep our kids safe on
their walk to school.

Recipient:
All Alders



